Limestone Community High School Band Booster Meeting
November 17, 2014

The regular meeting of the LCHS Band Boosters was called to order at 7:05 pm on Monday,
November 17th, in Bartonville, lllinois by Terry Miller, President presiding.

Officers present: Terry Miller, Jeannie Towle, Angie Perry, Heidi Jo Wys, Micki Jackson, Andy
Empey Director and Stevie Rzsezutko Assistant Director.

Members present: Debbie and John Willard, Sonya and Dennis Ahrens, Jennifer Jones, Angie
Adams, Tara Giddens, Jed, Katie and Julia Haage, Jim Towle, Randy Cornelison, David Miller,
Mike Stobaugh, Frank and Cheryl DeYoung, Beth Riedell, Stephen Cordes, Vera Zentko, Jim
Simmons, Lanell and Roger Huber.

Approval of minutes: Minutes were read and approved/ corrected. Motion was made by
Stephen Cordes and properly seconded by Randy Cornelison, Motion carried.

Director’s Report:

Afternoon Jazz band rehearsals will be December 9" and 16" 3pm-4pm. Following Christmas
break rehearsals will be Tuesday and Thursdays from 3pm-4pm.

December 11" is the Holiday concert, it will include Jazz band, Concert band, Pep band, Winter
Guard, and will finish with the performance of the 2014 show. Also a performance by the Band
Dad’s as a reward for making ISU Finals.

Winter Guard will cost $106, $50 will be covered by the Boosters leaving $56 as the student’s
responsibility.

Treasurer’s report:

Treasurer’s report was read by Angie Perry, Treasurer and Heidi Jo Wys, Assistant Treasurer.
Please see the report for details. Highlights include review of Bands Of America trip and Kroger
Cards. Denise Ryder will be assisting the Band Boosters in debt collection.

Current Business:

Raffle-The tickets and money must be turned in by December 11" at the latest, the drawing will
be later that evening at the Holiday concert.

Madrigal Coat Check-There are still openings for volunteer opportunities on Thursday, Friday
and Sunday

50/50 sales-Will begin Friday November 21, 50/50 tickets, raffle tickets and sweatshirts will be
sold



New Business and Upcoming Events:

Tastefully Simple-Julia Haage has again offered her profits from this sale to the band, orders
need to be turned in on December 4™ so she can assure delivery by Christmas. The hostess
gifts will be used for gift baskets to auction at Stompin at the Savoy. There is a link on the
Facebook page for friends and family out of town or in town can order through and have it
delivered to their home and will still benefit the band.

Stompin at Savoy Baskets-Michelle Jewell has done a wonderful job, unfortunately she no
longer has children in Jazz band and is going to step down. Terry Miller is going to get
addresses so that the letters can be sent out requesting donations.

Winter Concert Refreshments-Many cookies are already available so the only request is for
monetary donations for punch and assistance for set up and serving.

Marching Tubas- Mr. Empey would like to sell our current Sousaphones and purchase 4

contrabass bugles most often shortened to contras. They are $4100 each gently used. The
money will come from the purchase of our sousaphones and his budget.

Adjourn: It was motioned by Stephan Cordes and properly seconded by Jim Simmons to
adjourn at 7:30 pm. Motion carried.

Next meeting January 19" @ 7pm. - LCHS café



